
The Government of The Bahamas to host Tourism Conference

On behalf of the Government of Bahamas, the Directorate of Sustainable Tourism of the Association
of Caribbean States (ACS) is pleased to make mention of the upcoming Conference jointly organized
by the Ministry of Tourism of Bahamas and the United Nations World Tourism Organization on
“Tourism as a Key Sector for Development in Island States”, which is scheduled to take place in
Nassau, Bahamas 19-20 February, 2014. Countries are encouraged to attend this conference which
seeks to address a range of relevant issues in the Caribbean and Latin America. Further details and
Registration information are available via the following link: www.sids-tourism.org/conference/


